
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

What a way to end a wonderful 
spring term! Chicks, eggs and 
bunnies were spotted everywhere 
today! They were either bobbing 
along on hats, hanging from 
ceilings or peeping out of Easter 
cards.  

The children bounced into school 
this morning with beaming smiles 
and the most amazing array of    
Easter hats. During our assembly 
they were paraded for all to see. 
The teachers and I loved all the 
amazing creativity and 
imagination that had been poured 
into the making of all the 
headwear. Some particularly 
stunning hats were selected for a 

special mention and an ‘Eastery’ 
surprise : 

Lawrence for the bounciest hat 

Josh H for the tallest hat 

Vincent for the fluffiest hat  

Astrid for the busiest hat 

Congratulations to everyone who 
took part in the Easter parade. 
You all looked fantastic! It just 
leaves me to wish everyone a 
safe and very happy holiday. I 
look forward to welcoming you 
back for the start of the summer 
term on Wednesday 24 April.                         
                      
            Tessa Roberts                                            
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Ashtead  

Message from the Head Teacher 

Wed 24 April - Summer 

Term Starts 

Wed 24 April - Genie Lab 

Club starts 

Thurs 25 April - Football &  

Ball skills Club starts 

Fri 26 April - Lets Create 

Club starts 

Don’t Forget 

Downsend Pre-Prep +                           

and  Downsend +        

Holiday Schemes           

Fri 5 April - Thurs 18 April 

Summer Uniform 

The hint of sunshine we have 

had this week has given us a 

suggestion of the warm 

weather to come after Easter. 

When the children return to 

Ashtead Pre-Prep  after the 

Easter break, I should like to 

remind all of our parents that 

their sons and daughters will 

need to arrive at school in 

their summer uniform. For 

further details regarding the 

summer uniform, please refer 

to the Ashtead Pre-Prep   

website. 

From all of us at  

Ashtead Pre-Prep  


